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Golden Valley, MN  55422 
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1-815-235-5574 Fax 
 
May 24, 2011 
 
< Customer FSE First Name> < Customer FSE Last Name> 
< Cust Name> 
<Customer Address (1st Line)> 
< Customer City>, < Customer State Abbr> < Customer Zipcode> 
< Customer Country Desc> 
 
Dear < Customer FSE Last Name> 
 
Subject: Supplier Change for Conductive Seal Used on Honeywell 24PC & 26PC Pressure 
Sensors 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
This is to inform you that Honeywell Sensing and Control will change the conductive seal used on all 
24PC and 26PC Pressure Sensors.  The current supplier for this component has issued a last-time 
buy with a finite supply. The change will take effect late in the third quarter of 2011. 
 
Honeywell S&C has already begun to qualify alternative suppliers.  The implementation date of the 
new suppliers is dependent on the depletion rate of the former supplier. 
 
The conductive seal is an internal component used to create a seal and functions as an electrical 
interconnect within the product.  The change of supplier will not affect the product specification.  
Exterior dimensions and performance characteristics specified on the product data sheet remain 
unchanged.  In addition, we are taking extra precautions with our prior and new suppliers to ensure 
uninterrupted deliveries for the conductive seal. 
 
Honeywell S&C has a strong tradition of delivering cost-effective pressure sensing solutions with 
uncompromising quality.  We employ Six Sigma processes and we hold our suppliers to high 
standards which are verified through rigorous testing.  Honeywell S&C knows that many of our 
products are used in critical applications.   We do not anticipate that the above-mentioned change will 
affect form, fit or function, and we are continuing with qualification testing to confirm that.   
 
Honeywell S&C is aware that this change may be an inconvenience to your operations.  For 
questions or concerns, please contact your local sales representative. Additionally, our team will be 
happy to address any questions regarding this issue. Please contact AJ Smith, Global Product 
Marketing Manager, at andrew.smith5@honeywell.com, +1 763-954-6289 or Adan Ramirez, Product 
Specialist, at adan.ramirez@honeywell.com, +1 763-954-6812. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

                
Lee Burtelson 
Product Director, Pressure and Thermal 
   


